
West Sussex County Council 

(Arundel: Various Roads) (Temporary Prohibition of Waiting) Order 2019 

 

NOTICE is hereby given that not less than 7 days from the date of this notice, West Sussex 

County Council intends to make an Order under the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984, the 

effect of which will be to temporarily prohibit waiting between 8am and 6pm on any day on 

the flowing roads in Arundel: 

 

Arun Street: West side – from its junction with Tarrant Street, to its junction with Tarrant 

Wharf, and east side – from its junction with River Road, northwards for a distance of 10 

metres; River Road: South side – along the frontage of No. 5a; Tarrant Street – South 

side – from its junction with Surrey Wharf to a point 12 metres east of its junction with 

Arun Street. 

 

The Order also temporarily permits delivery vehicles to travel in an easterly direction on 

Surrey Street and Tarrant Street.  This manoeuvre will only be carried out under control by 

marshals managing other traffic. 

 

The road closure is needed to provide safe access for large vehicles being used in 

connection with the construction of flood defence works. 

  

The Order will come into effect on 18 November 2019 and remain in force until 8 July 2020.  

Once made, the Order may remain in force for up to 18 months, or until the proposed 

works are completed, whichever is earlier. 

 

Any queries about the effect of the Order on traffic using the highway should be directed to 

the West Sussex County Council Contact Centre, telephone number 01243 642105.  

 

Dated this 31st day of October 2019 

Director of Law & Assurance, County Hall, Chichester.

TTRO-1253-MM 


